FW: Venice 23-03ESR Proposed

Roger Clark <RClark@venicefl.gov>
Thu 1/18/2024 6:59 AM
To:Lisa Olson <LOlson@venicefl.gov>

For the file.

Thanks,

Roger Clark, AICP

Planning and Zoning Director
Planning and Zoning

City of Venice

401 W. Venice Avenue
Venice, FL 34285

Tel: 941-882-7432

Cell: 941-468-0081

Email: RClark@venicefl.gov
Web: www.venicegov.com

L onice, 7/

fiLem

Need to Report an Issue? SeeClickFix Venice Connect is available as an app for Android and iPhone. Select

SeeClickFix from your app store on your device and choose Venice, Florida. There is also a link to the program on
the city’s website, www.venicegov.com, or go directly to SeeClickFix at https://venice.seeclickfix.com/venice

PLEASE NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, concerning public
records. Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore, email sent or received on this entity's
computer system, including your email address, may be disclosed to the public and media upon request. If you do
not want your email address released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.
Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

From: Plan_Review <Plan.Review@dep.state.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 5:17 PM

To: Roger Clark <RClark@venicefl.gov>; DCPexternalagencycomments
<dcpexternalagencycomments@deo.myflorida.com>

Cc: Plan_Review <Plan.Review@dep.state.fl.us>

Subject: Venice 23-03ESR Proposed

You don't often get email from plan.review@dep.state.fl.us. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and
Requests for Login Information

To: Roger Clark, AICP, Director of Planning and Zoning

Re: Venice 23-03ESR — Expedited State Review of Proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment



The Office of Intergovernmental Programs of the Florida Department of Environmental Protection
(Department) has reviewed the above-referenced amendment package under the provisions of Chapter
163, Florida Statutes. The Department conducted a detailed review that focused on potential adverse
impacts to important state resources and facilities, specifically: air and water pollution; wetlands and
other surface waters of the state; federal and state-owned lands and interest in lands, including state parks,

greenways and trails, conservation easements; solid waste; and water and wastewater treatment.

Based on our review of the submitted amendment package, the Department has found no provision that, if
adopted, would result in adverse impacts to important state resources subject to the Department’s
jurisdiction.

Please submit all future amendments by email to Plan.Review(@FloridaDEP.gov. If your submittal is too
large to send via email or if you need other assistance, contact Lindsay Weaver at (850) 717-9037.
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